Elkton DDA Meeting Wednesday, May 17th, 2023 Elkton Village Hall 57 N. Main St. P. O. Box 516 Elkton, MI 48731 989-375-2270

Members present: Deb Leipprandt, Patrick Gregory, and Tina Seley. Members excused absent: Carrie Williams, Dan Armbruster, Dennis Ropp, Dave Fisher, Todd Schneider, and Gail Schember.

A QUORUM OF MEMBERS IS NOT PRESENT, THEREFORE A MEETING WAS NOT CONDUCTED. However, Tina Seley did turn in a receipt for the hot dogs, buns, condiments, foil wrappers, and water for the Pocket Park Ribbon Cutting Ceremony on Friday May 19 at 12Noon. Phyllis Baranski confirmed with Tina that the hot dogs would be grilled and placed in a roaster ready for distribution on Friday. Phyllis Baranski also confirmed that Carrie Williams and she have purchased the individual bags of chips. Phyllis Baranski stated if the weather is rainy on Friday, the food could be distributed inside Village Hall after the Ribbon Cutting Ceremony.

Respectfully Submitted, Phyllis A. Baranski, CMC, MiPMC Village Clerk/ Treasurer DDA Secretary/Treasurer